
Thursday, October 21, 2010 
 

HANFORD HIGH BULLETIN 
 
Students 
Thursday School today after school.  Go to Rm. 805 by 3:15.  Doors are locked at 3:15 sharp; you will be 
released at 7:15.  Remember to bring 4 hours of work with you.  A bus will be available for those who need a 
ride home. 
 
Hanford High and Hanford West Volleyball Teams are coming together for “Dig Pink!” by supporting the cause 
and playing for the Cure.  Come be a part of the game by wearing pink, white, or black!  Games will be this 
Monday, 10/25 starting at 4:30 p.m. in the Hanford High New Gym. 
 
Juniors who are interested in attending a 4 year University in California, need to be evaluated by the CSU Rep. 
to be sure that all new requirements are met.  Please sign up in the Career Center on the Fresno State clip board. 
 
Attention Seniors:  Cap and Gown and graduation announcement orders will be accepted today in your 
Government/Econ classes. A deposit or payment in full is required to place an order.  Ordering information 
packets are available in the Government/Econ classes, ASB office, and on the Counseling Office counter. 
 
The ASVAB (Armed Services Vocational Aptitude Battery) will be given Wed., 11/3.  Any Juniors or Seniors 
who are thinking of going into the military need to take this test.  Students who would like to explore careers 
that are in line with their interests and skills should also take the ASVAB.  Your scores are not released to the 
military unless you request them to be.  Sign up in the Career Center! 
 
Senior buses for Grad Nite at Magic Mountain are filling up fast!  Reserve your spot NOW with a $30 deposit.  
Make payment in the ASB Office during break or lunch. 
 
Yearbook Senior Ads are still available to be purchased, please see Mrs. Dodd in Rm. 257 for more 
information.  All pictures for Senior Ads are due December 10th. 
 
Christian Club meets on Friday in Rm. 101.  Everybody is welcomed to join us.  Please bring $3 for pizza and 
water. 
 
The Chess Club meets in Rm. 207 at lunch on Friday.  Come and enjoy the games. 
 
Girls Soccer tryouts will be Nov. 9th & 10th after school until 5:00 at the softball fields on 10th Ave.  You must 
have a physical clearance card to participate. 
 
Boys Soccer tryouts begin on Monday, 10/25 on the 10th Ave. Fields.  Completed clearance cards must be 
turned into Coach Hendricks in Rm. 303 in order to participate.  If you have any questions see Coach Hendricks 
in Rm. 303. 
 

Courage 
“Only when we are no longer afraid do we begin to live” – Dorothy 
Thompson 

Compare – All the ways they are alike 
 


